
Huaka’i  

Saili Matagi:  
Finding Our Way Forward 

We need your perspective and insights! 

We invite all members of the Oahu Association, clergy and laypeople 
alike, to join us to discuss the future of the Hawaii Conference. 

Cynthia Scherr, the Conference's Strategic Planning Consultant, will 
be on Oahu to meet with us! We will prayerfully share our thoughts 
about the draft of the new mission statement, as well as share our 

hopes and prayers for the ministries of the Conference.  

March 9, 2018 

6pm  (under 40s) & 6:30 pm (all ages) 

United Church of Christ, 467 N Judd Street 
 

For more information, contact Rev. Mary Herbig  
at mary.herbig@gmail.com or (808) 536-8418.  

 

Please be sure to see “Conference Strategic 
Planning” under “Quick Links” at 

www.hcucc.org before the meeting. 

mailto:mary.herbig@gmail.com

